
Debbie McCain – Mason Central Elementary 
Administrative Report 

 Welcome back – Aug. 28,2025 
 

o Safety City was a hit this summer.  We had 18 kiddos in the am 
session and 13 in the pm session.  The kids survived the crazy heat 
but the fire trucks kept them cool.  A big thank you to Deputy Rollins, 
Erie and Morin Fire Dept., Erie Police Dept., Mr. Duvall and D. Kehres 
for their dedication and support.   

o Our 2025 Summer Learning Camp went great this year.  The numbers 
were down from the past year but the students that attended received 
top notch instruction from the teachers and aides.   

o Open house was a huge success.  The classrooms look amazing and 
welcoming and the staff is ready to go for Tuesday Sept. 2nd!!!  New 
enrollments have been coming in daily (even at Open House!!). 

o The GSRP pre-school is full at 20 enrollments and set to start on Sept. 
10th! 

o Rachel’s Challenge will be at Central on Sept. 15th.  
o DTE THINK Energy program will present to the 4th grade classrooms on 

Sept. 23rd. 
o SMILE – Picture day is Sept. 29th! 
o Teachers will begin the required 1st benchmark NWEA assessment on 

Sept. 8th.  We are required to assess the students in math and ELA the 
first 30 days of school.  The data will be reviewed on Oct. 16th to 
determine IRIPs for students in grades K-3rd. 

o The first PTA meeting is set for Sept. 4th at 4 pm.  The entire teaching 
staff will attend to show the new officer their support.   

 

We are very excited and ready to start a new year and continue 
making Eagle Nation the Destination!! 

 


